
 
 
 
 

MEDIA CONSENT  
 
 
 
Documenting the College’s as well as students’ various activities is an important way to build and 
promote the College values and spirit. The College would like to use students’ images for 
promotional purposes whilst doing this in accordance with privacy requirements. 

 
Therefore, the College seeks agreement from parents/guardians as below: 

1. I give permission for my child to be photographed and/or filmed whilst attending Chisholm 
Catholic College either individually or in groups; by the College staff or photographers selected 
by the College. 

 
2. I give permission for photographs, video footage, student’s work which may contain an image 

of my child to be used for the College’s promotional purposes whether in print or digitally 
including but not limited to the College’s website, newsletter, Annual, Youtube channel, social 
media, Community newspaper and Catholic Education WA publications. 

 
3. I give permission for my child’s full name to appear in the College website, Newsletter and the 

Annual; and external publications for acknowledgement of school awards or achievement; for 
promotional purpose of the College community and spirit. 

 
If you do not give full permission or if you wish to withdraw any consent provided above, it is the 
responsibility of the parent/guardian to contact the College via ChisholmReception@cewa.edu.au 
or 9208 2500. 
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